
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

Board of Selectmen  

Pelham Senior Center Renaming 

In compliance with the Pelham Naming Rights Policy Approved October 28, 2014, the Pelham Board of 
Selectmen will hold a public hearing on August 16, 2016 at 7:00PM to discuss and possibly approve the 
application to rename the Pelham Senior Center.  The public hearing will be held in Sherburne Hall at 6 
Village Green, Pelham NH 03076.  


